
Were you or a family member admitted to one of Canada’s Federal 
Indian Hospitals?

Individuals who were admitted to Federal Indian Hospitals may be 
eligible for compensation as part of a proposed Settlement.

Compensation is not yet available. Learn more about the proposed 
Settlement and sign up for updates, at www.IHClassAction.ca  
or by calling 1-888-592-9101.
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